
OC NEWS

AFTER SCHOOL PICK-UPUPCOMING EVENTS
January 16 - No School
January 24 - Prospective
Parent Tour
January 27 - End of Term 2
February 1 - PPIN
February 2 - Report Cards 
February 7 & 8 - PTKs 
February 7 & 8 - Early
Dismissal @ 1:30 PM
February 8 - Prospective
Parent Tour
February 17 - Asynchronous
Day
February 20 - No School

We have an increasing
number of students who are
not being picked up at 3:00
each day.  All students need
to be picked no later than 3:15
PM.  We do not provide
supervision after school hours.  
If you need assistance with
carpooling please reach out
to your community support
rep. Thank you for help in
making sure all children are
safe and supervised after
school. 



LOTTERY IS OPEN NOW HIRING

Don't forget to enter your
upcoming kindergarten
student in our lottery.  Even if
you are a current family all
new children to the OC must
be entered in the lottery.  

This is a great opportunity for
you to share with your siblings,
friends, and neighbors all the
wonderful things about the
OC and encourage them to
apply in our lottery.

                   Lottery  

APPROVED CALENDARS

The district approved the
school calendars for the next
three school years.  You can
view the approved calendars
on the district website. 

                Calendars

If you know someone amazing
who would like to join the OC
team let them know we have a
few openings.  We are
currently looking for a part-
time office assistant, night
sweepers, and additional
support for after-care. 

Anyone who is interested can
apply on the district website
by searching Open Classroom.

             Apply here 
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The Fundraising Committee is excited to
announce our Monthly Donation Subscription.
Subscribe to a recurring monthly donation and

earn some OC swag as a thank you. 
The first donation will occur on 1/15/23 and

continue through the school year. 



To make a donation click here. 

https://www.ocslc.org/community/make-a-donation

